
Al-Sheikh met the designated
non-resident  ambassador  to
the State of Palestine
The Ambassador of the Custodian of the Two Holy Mosques to the
Hashemite  Kingdom  of  Jordan,  the  designated  non-resident
ambassador to the State of Palestine, Nayef bin Bandar Al-
Sudairi, met in his office at Saudi Arabia’s embassy in Amman
today, His Excellency the Secretary General of the Executive
Committee of the PLO, Hussein Al-Sheikh, His Excellency the
Director of General Intelligence, Major General Majid Faraj,
and His Excellency Adviser to His Excellency the Palestinian
President for Diplomatic Affairs, Dr. Majdi Al-Khalidi.

During  the  meeting,  we  discussed  the  strong  bilateral
relations between the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and the State of
Palestine were emphasized, and aspects of cooperation between
the two brotherly countries were discussed.
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